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2024 Coats For Kids Campaign Information Letter 
 
Join us as we celebrate 30 years of successful Coats For Kids campaigns! 
 
As in the past years we are hoping you will support this program by providing the following information in 
your September/October parent newsletters. We want to continue to make sure every child in school 
stays warm during our cold months. 
 
Donations of children’s winter coats in good condition (zippers working, no tears on the outside or lining 
of coat) are needed as well as boots and other winter apparel. You can drop them off from Monday, 
September 16th to Friday, October 4th at the following locations or call our office and we will have them 
picked up.  
 
Donation Locations: 
The Salvation Army Church: 59 Ballantine Street, Cobourg - Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9am – 4pm 
The Salvation Army CFS Cobourg: 884 Division Street, Unit 212 - Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9am – 1pm 
The Salvation Army CFS office Port Hope: 100 Peter Street – Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9am – 1pm 
The Salvation Army CFS satellite office Brighton: 10 Alice Street, Unit 5 – Thursdays 1:00-4:00pm 
Northumberland United Way: 62 Swayne Street, Cobourg – Monday to Thursday 10am – 3pm 
Canadian Tire Associate Store: 1125 Elgin Street W., Cobourg – Monday – Friday 8am – 9pm  
We Fix U Cobourg:  727 William Street, Cobourg – Monday – Friday 8am – 5pm 
  125 Toronto Road, Port Hope – Monday – Thursday 10am – 5pm 
Community Health Centre’s of Northumberland: 100 Toronto Road, Port Hope  

Monday – Friday 8:30am – 3:30pm 
 
We want to say Thank You for your continued support as we celebrate our 30th year!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Lisa Graham 
Coats for Kids Campaign Coordinator 
 


